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Freedom of Information Request 
,
You asked for the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):

“Please can you supply the following information:

King’s Lynn Crown & Magistrates Court and Peterborough Crown Court & County Courts

The Annual Capita Contract for foreign language interpreters for all cases heard at the above Courts in each of the years 2011-2013”

Your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA).

I can confirm that the department holds information that you have asked for, and I am pleased to provide this to you. 
The contract with Capita-TI was introduced in criminal courts in the North West in December 2011 and was implemented across the rest of Her Majesty’s Courts and Tribunals Service on 30 January 2012.
The Capita-TI Contract spend as below for 12/13:

	
	2012/2013

	King's Lynn Crown Court
	£0.00

	King's Lynn Magistrates Court
	£44,274.00

	Peterborough Crown Court
	£33,847.00

	Peterborough County Court
	£151.00


